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Division of Finance and Business Operations
	
	Procurement & Strategic Sourcing  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747


July 28, 2015
Addendum #2 To

Request for Proposal

For Community Arts - Gallery Lighting: Project 039-231828
Dated July 7, 2015
The Addendum must be acknowledged on your lump sum bid.
Points of Clarifications after the Pre-proposal Meeting July 15, 2015: 

he Addendum must be acknowledged on your lump sum bid.

IMPORTANT – PLEASE NOTE:  Effective December 1, 2007, bid notices will be sent only to those Vendors registered to receive them via our Bid Opportunities Listserve service.  To register, to http://www.forms.procurement.wayne.edu/Adv_bid/Adv_bid.html, and click on the “Join our Listserve” link at the top of the page.  Instructions are at the top of the page, and the Construction Listserv service is under “Construction Bid Opportunities”.

NOTE: You must have attended a pre-bid conference in order to be eligible to bid on a particular project.  Receipt of minutes or addenda without being at a pre-bid conference does not qualify your company to bid.
1. 
Question:  I have a concern about access to the junction boxes located above existing fixtures. Our electrical code requires us to have access to any splice and junction box. Currently, this is achievable through the existing can light opening, when we replace these fixtures with the new track lighting and can lighting there will be no access. The new can is not designed to be removed for access above. These issues are a clear violation to the electrical code. Because we are to reuse existing conduits that are in the pour of the concrete and the lack of being able to relocate these junctions I suggest either the installation of Access doors in the ceiling where ever a junction is needed roughly 23 doors. Better yet, Instead of dry walling the locations with the spline ceilings we could install 2x2 grid drop ceilings allowing access to everything with a uniform look. Please advise.    
Response:  It was our intention that the existing ceiling/deck mounted junction boxes would not be re-used to feed the new track or emergency downlights.  Extend hard pipe from first JB in room to recessed JB in new ceiling for connection to track.   Hard pipe from exit light JB’s to emergency downlight locations.  The only access doors required would be below the first existing JB’s in the space that feed the new track circuits.  Alternatively, it may be possible to intercept the circuits in the corridor outside the gallery space and hard pipe from there to the track JB’s.  That would not require any access doors in the gallery space.  We are not certain that this is possible, however, based on our investigations.
A copy of this Addendum will be posted to the Purchasing web site at 

http://www.forms.procurement.wayne.edu/Adv_bid/Adv_bid.html.

As a reminder, the bid due date is July 30, 2015, at 2:00 pm.  If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to email them to me at ac2843@wayne.edu and copy Ag5343@wayne.edu.

Thank you,

Loretta McClary
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